
 
  

Wednesday 24th April 2024  
  
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Having proudly served as Head Teacher at Uplands Manor Primary School 
for the past six years, I will be leaving our school this summer to become 
the CEO of a Multi Academy Trust of schools.  
 
I have genuinely loved my time here at Uplands Manor – we have the best 
children who make me proud every day, and I am honoured to have had the 
privilege to serve such a wonderful and supportive community.  However, 
the time has now come for me to undertake a new challenge and for a new 
leader to have the opportunity to work in partnership with you to continue to 
take our school forward into the future. 
 
Uplands Manor has a talented team of staff, is graded ‘good’ by Ofsted and 
has results that are rising year on year.  I am confident that our school is in 
a strong place and has a secure foundation for the next Head Teacher to 
build upon. 
 
Please be assured that we have an extremely strong governing body who 
are actively recruiting for a new Head Teacher to take up post in September.  
They will write to you when an appointment has been made later this term. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Dickinson 
Head Teacher 
 
  
 


